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You don't often get email from_ Learn why this is important

Further to our previous objection to the building of houses in the proposed location, my
family and I would like to stress how sad the loss of this wonderful piece of countryside
would be and the whole nature of our lovely village would be destroyed.

To put our tiny village under further stress from traffic would be outrageous and the
position of any adjoining junction would be waiting for disaster, especially with the school
so close. At the present time there are often hold ups, with parked cars leading to
bottlenecks and making crossing the High St a dangerous manoeuvre, especially with
young children. Adding to the mayhem would make living on the main street intolerable.

I regularly walk with my- grandson around this area we call 'Our Adventure
Walk' as we never know what wonderful wildlife or plants we will come across. We often
meet with neighbours walking their dogs or taking a healthy wellness stroll. The whole
area should be left for the joy of the village. Covering it with concrete will destroy vital
habitats and push nature into even smaller corridors of greenery.

We are strongly against this appeal and proposal.

The Cox Famili





